
THIS WEEK
Extra Field Day Shirts for Sale

Field day is Friday! Please have your students wear their
Field Day shirt.

We have a small number of extra shirts for each grade
available for sale. Shirts will be available to purchase in the

front lobby between 8:50am and 9:15am beginning
Tuesday while supplies last. Shirts are first come first serve

- $10 CASH ONLY (exact change needed).

October 2 - 6
International Walk to School Day

Westbriar is celebrating International Walk to School Day all week
long! Students who walk / run / bike to school can pick up their
token outside the main entrance (door 1) between 8:50 and 9:15

each morning.

October 4th, 7pm - Zoom
October PTA Meeting

Please join us four October PTA Meeting. As announced, all PTA
meetings will be conducted on Zoom this year. Please join us using the

link below. If a passcode is requested, Please use wespta.

Click Here to Join

October 4th
Dining for Dollars - Vocelli Pizza

Help us raise some money for our school and
make dinner easy. Use code WBPTA20 at

checkout.

https://www.westbriarpta.org/EmailTracker/LinkTracker.ashx?linkAndRecipientCode=I%2bwTkyPZImfrddYHybQjxl%2bN%2fa2NMsNfUdwjsn46%2fc2SKu7q0RKA%2ffuRkXYXlcv1y7WKrI5BtFrABdbggyxzMJlqgQrKhsjLDo5aCy3QA24%3d


By October 15
2023-2024 Directory

Please log into AtoZ to update your family's information for our 2023-2024
directory. This year, the PTA will not be providing paper copies of the

directory in an effort to be more environmentally conscious and due to rising
printing costs. Please update your information by October 15th.

October 16 - 23
Feed the Falcon

Save the date! Our largest fundraiser of the year begins October 16th.
Feed the Falcon is a crowdsourcing style fundraiser and this year our

goal is to raise $20,000 for our school. More information will be
coming soon!

Ongoing
Grocery Gift Card Collection

The PTA is collecting grocery store gift cards to support families in our
community facing food insecurity. Gift cards in any amount is

appreciated and can be dropped off in the main office.

Volunteers Needed
We are looking for volunteers to join our 5k
planning committee. If you are interested in

supporting this Westbriar tradition, focused on
community building and service learning,

please complete this form.
We are looking for a few parents to help hand
out tokens during Walk to School Week. To

sign up, please click here.

https://forms.gle/8tJ7dtrzXLy9JQw9A
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/9040C45A4AF2AABFB6-44374206-walk#


2023-2024 Spiritwear
Time to stock up on your Westbriar Spiritwear! Our store is open with weekly

deals. Check out our store online.

Visit our website at https://www.westbriarpta.org/

http://www.westbriarspiritwear.com/
https://www.westbriarpta.org/

